9 BARNHILL CEMETERY SURFACING REPAIRS (AN122-2002)

The Director of Leisure and Arts instructed the City Engineer to prepare proposals for repairs to the
existing roads at Barnhill Cemetery. The works consist of patch repairs to existing roads and
footpaths and are necessary to improve the trafficked surface.

The Committee is asked to accept the offer of £7,992 from Goodfellow Plant of Alyth, for the execution
for the works together with an allowance of £2,008 for Contingencies and Professional Fees giving an
overall expenditure of £10,000.

The works are based on Dundee City Council Annual Tenders 2002/2003 for surfacing works and
costs shall be met from Maintenance Leisure Service Properties Capital Budget 2002/2003.
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